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Good morning.   
We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
 
Yearbook Club will be postponed to Friday at lunch in the DMA room.   

Hot Wheels club will be cancelled this week. 
 

Next Tuesday, is February 1st and the beginning of what the HLC has nicknamed "Inclusivity 
Month".  There are many holidays, and special days that honour the diverse community we 
have in British Columbia and in Canada. 
Tuesday will be the first of these important days. It is the Lunar New Year and Year of the 
Tiger. This is the most important celebration in China and a major event for other East Asian 
Communities.   Traditionally, people will honour their ancestors and gods and feast and visit 
their families as they see out the old year and welcome in the new year.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


